
   

With great pleasure we invite you 

  

to the opening of the exhibition 
"Future for seabirds" 

  
which will be held on Thursday, September 24, 2020 at 12:00 h at 

the Natural History Museum in Split.  
  
  

The exhibition is organized as part of the project LIFE Artina – 
Seabird Conservation Network in the Adriatic 

through which we want to show details of the life mysterious lives of 
pelagic seabirds Yelkouan and Scopoli's shearwater as well as 

Audouin's gull. 

The aim is not only to familiarize visitors with the life of these 
beautiful seabirds but also to raise their awareness about the 

challenges they encounter through the eyes of the researchers.  
  

The exhibition will run until October 24, 2020. 
 

For all those who are not able to visit the exhibition in Split, we are preparing a 
virtual walk. 

  

You can find more about the project on our website (www.lifeartina.eu). 
  
  
  

This exhibition is made as part of the project LIFE Artina – Seabird Conservation Network in the Adriatic. Project 
is co-financed by the LIFE Programme of the European Union, the Government Office for Cooperation with 

NGOs and by the Environmental Protection and Energy Efficiency Fund. The views and content expressed in this 
exhibition is the sole responsibility of LIFE Artina project partners and does not necessarily reflect the views of 
the European Union, the Government Office for Cooperation with NGOs or the Environmental Protection and 

Energy Efficiency Fund. 

http://www.lifeartina.eu/

